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3) Lesbian and gay rights in eastern Europe
I have got some response to the proposal af a letter by Tor
from DNF-48, from Helmuth, Hans V. and Kurt. The letters are
enclosed.

I have been talking with Peter about the best way to approach
the Council of Europe and after that I suggest that we (i.e.
ILGA by one of the secretaries general) send a letter to the
director of human rights Peter Leuprecht following the outline
in Tor's draft ammended as proposed. Parallel to that I will
contact Ole Espersen to put some political pressure on the
council as well.

So Tor, would you please change your letter slightly and send
it to me for further action? (I think we shall omit the aids/-
hiv-issue for the time being).

5) The CSCE-meeting in Moscow
In Kurts letter you will find an update. It looks surprisingly
possitive, but the problem is if any country will put forward
the proposal. I am trying to contact the delegation in Moscow
to try to convince them that they must be active in the pro-
cess.

I enclose furthermore the resolution from the seminar arranged
by RFSL and ARGO in Moscow.

Finally I enclose an orientation about a CSCE parallel activi-
ty in Oslo in November.

Rerlig hil§sp

Steffén Jensen





